
ADDENDUM #1 
Specifications & Proposal 

For 
Commercial Steel Roof Installation Tuscola County Road Commission Deford Division  

  
 
Tuscola County Road Commission     
1733 S Mertz Rd       
Caro, MI  48723        
989-673-2128  
989-673-3294 fax 
 
Letting Date:  September 15, 2022 
 
This addendum is issued for the purpose of modifying and/or clarifying the original plans and 
specifications and shall take precedence over them. 
 
All work herein shall be in accordance with the original plans and specifications except as specifically 
noted herein. 
 
UPDATE:  Date clarification on Page 2 
 
Sealed Proposals will be received by Tuscola County Road Commission at their office at 1733 S. 
Mertz Rd., Caro, MI 48723 until September 15, 2022 at 8:15 a.m., at which time and place said 
proposals will be publicly opened and read. 
 
 
  
 
Any questions, please contact Jeff LeValley  (989) 673-2128 ext 30106, cell (989) 550-8830 or 
jlevalley@tuscolaroad.org. 
 
END OF ADDENDUM #1 
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